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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land and pay our  respects to Elders past, 

present and future. Newsletter Term 2 Week 10 



K2M have been working hard in class to expand their vocabulary and sight word 

knowledge. We use several different techniques and activities to reinforce the skills. 

Miss Martin 

Georges Marvellous Medicine 

 

Students from years 4 –6 travelled to Canberra on Friday 29th June. The students were 

treated to the live show “Georges Marvellous Medicine” at the Canberra Theatre. 

All the students had a great day, behaved well and represented their school with pride. 

District Athletics Carnival 

 

Two students achieved places at the district carnival. Congratulations to                      

Molly’s outstanding achievements:  

1st for Senior Girls Long Jump and 2nd for Senior Girls High Jump.  

Congratulations also to Syndii who placed 3rd in 11 Years Discuss. 





Upcoming Events 

Week 10 2/7 3/7  

 

 

 

Kids on          

Keyboards   

Concert 2.10pm 

4/7 Whole School 

Photos 

 

School Reports 

sent home. 

5/7 

P & C  

Pie & Popper Day 

6/7 VIP Day 

NIADOC—

Assembly & BBQ 

Lunch 

 

 

LAST DAY TERM 

TERM 3 

Week 1 

23/7 Staff 

Development 

Day 

 

24/7 

Students 

Return 

TODAY 

25/7 

 

 

 

P&C Meeting 6pm 

26/7 27/7 

Week 2 30/7 31/7 1/8 2/8 

 

 

 

GCOPS Concert 

3/8 

Week 3 6/8 7/8 8/8 9/8 10/8 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

P & C News 

Thursday 5th July the P&C will be running a Pie & Popper day from the canteen. The 

lunch deal is $4.00 and includes a plain pie and a drink. 

 

The P & C will also be holding their monthly meeting on Wednesday 25th July at 6pm. This 

falls in week 1 of term 3. 

All parents and carers are welcome and new parents are encouraged to attend. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

In the last newsletter it stated that the students were to return after the school holidays 

on Monday 23rd July. This is incorrect. School holidays commence Monday 9th July.   

Students return on Tuesday 24th July. 

 

School Reports will go home with students on Wednesday 4th July. 

GCOPS Ticket Sales 

Tickets are now available for sale for the GCOPS concert on Thursday 2nd August. Ticket 

numbers are limited to two per participating student. (Students are not required to pay 

for a ticket if they are performing)  

Tickets are $6.00 for adults and $3.00 for students. 


